

St. Charles Parish

PAUL J. HOGAN, PE

May 27, 2009

Mr. Michael Stack, District Administrator LA Dept. of Transportation and Development P.O. Box 9180 Bridge City, LA 70096

Dear Mr. Stack:

I would like to thank you and your staff for having the "No Parking on Shoulder" signs installed in front of the Shell/McDonald's store in Paradis. Your help in getting this accomplished is really appreciated! If you could, please provide a copy of this "Thank You" letter to those who have assisted with this item.

Please contact me if I can ever be of any assistance to you.

Sincerely

PAUL J. HOGAN, PE

COUNCILMAN, DISTRICT IV

PJH/BJT179:ag

Office

St. Charles Parish P.O. Box 302 Hahnville, LA 70057 (985) 783-5000 Fax: (985) 783-2067 http://www.st-charles.la.us Residence

101 Cadow Street P.O. Box 250

Des Allemands, LA 70030 Phone: (985) 306-0085

Fax: (985) 306-0285 Cell: (504) 915-4116

Email: phogan@st-charles.la.us